
JOINT PUBLIC HEARING OF THE  

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE TOWN COUNCIL  

AND THE  

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE HISTORIC DISTRICT REVIEW BOARD  

  

  

A joint public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council and the Charlotte Court House 

Historic District Review Board (HDRB) was reconvened on Monday, May 15, 2023 at 6:30 pm. The 

purpose of the public hearing was to hear citizen comments regarding proposed Historic District Design 

Guidelines. 

  

Council Members Present: Mayor Watkins, Michaelson, Andrews & Ramsey 

Council Members Absent: Arbogast, Braxton and Haskins 

Historic District Review Board Members Present:  Walker, Perez, Spencer and Watkins 

Historic District Review Board Members Absent: Bates 

Others present: Karen Price, Clerk  

  

Mayor Watkins called the public hearing to order.   

  

Stephen Walker asked if the guidelines were sent out and if they address windows. He stated that his 

building has three different types of windows. Mr. Walker asked if they would be required to come 

before the HDRB to replace windows and asked who would enforce the guidelines. 

 

Margaret Huffman asked why guidelines were established. 

 

With no further comments, the hearing was adjourned.  

 

  

  

              ________________________________________  

                            David C. Watkins, Jr., Mayor  

ATTEST:  

  

  

  

_______________________________________  

      Karen K. Price, Clerk of Council  

 

 

 

  

 


